
EX15. BUSINESS TRANSFORMATION – STRATEGIC PROPERTY REVIEW

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Development Services seeking
authority to engage HubCo to undertake a strategic property review.

Council  agreed,  on  16  December  2015  (ref  FC3),  to  a  strategic  assessment  of  the
Trust’s service delivery and property portfolio which would interface with the  current
review of the Council’s own asset portfolio.

The report set out the proposed scope of the strategic review together with expected
outputs for the 2 main phases of the project. The aim of this review is to analyse
current stock, including that managed by Falkirk Community Trust, against collective
service needs to inform the 2017/18 budget process.

Decision

The Executive agreed:-

(1) the scope of the Strategic Property Review and Project Plan as detailed in
the report; and

(2) to appoint HubCo to progress the review.


